



27th September 2022

Parent Council Meeting

Minutes

Members Present: Kirsty Neil, Jennifer McKenna, Emma-Jane McFarlane, Tracy Boyle, Nikki Paton.

Staff Present: Dawn Simpson, Caroline Barrett, Gina Harrington, Tina Evans.

Apologies: Cheryl Burnett (Co-opted member)

1. Welcome by the chair

KN welcomed everyone who joined and thanked all who made it.

2. Previous minutes

Reviewed. Proposed by TB, 2nd by EM

3. Recap by KN

We have a list of proposed dates for upcoming events to talk about and will email them across to the school. Once confirmed by both the Parent Council and the school, we will send the lets in.

We have planned a Halloween disco for the evening of Thursday the 27th of October. EM will make up a Halloween playlist and send it over to GH to play on the school sound system.

4. Head Teacher's report

Will be attached separately.

5. Treasurer's report

Balance - £2003.05

No money out or in this month.

We are in the process of removing and adding signatories.

6. Fundraising

- Suggestions for events are
 - Halloween disco
 - Halloween hamper
 - Parent's night raffle/tombola
 - Santa dash
 - Stall at the Christmas Fayre

- Spring Fling
- Easter hamper
- Adults event
- Leavers/end of term event.

Halloween Disco

- £2 a ticket
- P1-4 will be 5pm-6:30pm and P4-7 will be 7pm-8:30pm.
- Children will get a snack and drink.
- Party games and prizes.
- Day time event for the nursery on the 31st of October. We will provide drinks, snacks and decorations. Looking into having The Animal Man come in.

Halloween Hamper

- 50p a ticket
- EM and TB will arrange the hamper fillers and drop one into school and one into the nursery on Monday the 24th of October. Raffle tickets will be on sale all week and drawn on Friday the 28th of October.

Parent's Night

- We will arrange a raffle stall to have at Parent's Night.

Christmas Fayre

- Wednesday the 7th of December in school.
- We will be looking for donations to have a raffle/tombola stall.

Santa Dash

- Thursday the 8th of December
- Nursery-P7
- We will hold a Santa Dash within school hours in school.
- There will be prizes for each class.
- GH will print and distribute sponsor sheets.
- EM will contact the reformer to find out if they can attend.

Spring fling/Adult event/Easter Hamper/Leavers/End of Term

- We will arrange events in the new year.

7. AOB

KN asked if there's any suggestions on what they would like us to help fund.

- Selection boxes (recurring)
- Easter eggs (recurring)
- Hoodies (recurring)
- P1 ties (recurring)
- Audible account
- TIG TAG account
- Cakes/Tea/Coffee/Juice for the cafes/fayres
- TEAM LOCH graduation t-shirts
- Balloon arch/backdrop for graduation
- Graduation hats/gowns

- Face paints/glitter tattoos.

List of proposed meeting dates

- 25th of October
- 29th of November
- 31st of January
- 28th of March
- 25th of April
- 30th of May
- June N/A
- July N/A
- 29th of August
- 26th of September

Kirsty ended the meeting by thanking all who attended.

Next meeting will take place on the 25th of October at 6pm in the school (let pending) with the option for people to attend virtually if they want.

MEETING CLOSED